
The	Lancaster	Kennel	Club	would	like	to	thank	Dr.	Melissa	Goodman,	DVM	of	Veterinary	Reproductive	
Services	Philadelphia	for	an	informative	and	enlightening	Canine	Reproductive	Seminar	on	August	25.	

This	was	the	first	in	what	we	hope	to	be	a	yearly	seminar	series	hosted	by	Lancaster	Kennel	Club	for	the	
benefit	of	the	Responsible	Pure	Bred	Dog	Breeder	and	Veterinary	Professional.	

We	also	would	like	to	thank	all	those	who	attended	for	their	support	and	know	that	they	left	the	
seminar	well	informed	with	information	for	the	benefit	of	our	breeds.	Photos	from	the	seminar	follow.	

	



	



	

			


